
 

 

 

 
Policy Note: ACSI Is a Non-Partisan Organization 

 
 
ACSI is a non-partisan organization, so we do not support candidates or political parties.   
 
We do, however, firmly believe in and advocate for educational freedom through school choice and parental 
rights to determine what educational opportunities are best suited for their own child(ren), the rights of 
schools and families to live and operate in accordance with their religious beliefs.   
 
We are currently working on a scorecard to show how individual Members of Congress voted on key pieces of 
legislation either supported or opposed by ACSI. 
 
We also have a “Key 16 Prayer Card” that can be found on the ACSI Public Policy and Legal Affairs page that 
helps remind you to pray for 16 of our nation’s key political leaders. 

 

https://www.acsi.org/public-policy-legal-affairs/advocacy/key-16-prayer-card

